
St Peter’s School Newsletter: 25th November 2024

School dates
newly added items or any changes are

highlighted in yellow

Mulberry have all been to Space this week! They have made some lovely
rocket models and also done some excellent writing:

November

28th Holly library visit

29th - 2.45pm Mr Brennen (Silver Birch) class assembly

December

3rd & 4th FOSP wreath making 7-9.30pm

5th 3.30-5pm Christmas Fayre

5th Oak library visit

6th
FOSP - non-uniform day (chocolate

donation)

10th iRocks concerts - 9.30am and 2pm

13th Acorns Christmas Carols

11th, 12th, 13th EYFS/KS1 Nativity - 2pm

12th Parent Share

12th , 13th,
19th 20th

FOSP - Christmas Gift Stall

17th EYFS/KS1 Christmas Lunch

18th KS2 Christmas Lunch

18th - am Whole school panto

18th Christmas Jumper Day

20th - 1.45pm
Christmas Service at church - Year 6

parents invited

20th Last day of term

January

6th First day of Spring term

17th Parent Forum

                       Our Christmas Service will  
                        be held at 1.45pm on Friday    

                     20th December at the 
church. As in previous years, Year 6

parents are invited to join us.

       FOSP Non-School 
            Uniform Day:
   Support the Coggeshall 
     Christmas Tombola by
 wearing non-uniform on December 6th
in exchange for chocolate donations. 

Those children with PE that day can
still take part; we simply ask that

children wear clothing and footwear
that is appropriate for exercise. 

                                        School Uniform 
                                    Reminder: 

                                Please ensure your
                                 child is wearing the

correct school uniform, including
trousers (not leggings) and logo-free PE

kits. Refer to the school website for
detailed uniform guidelines.

     Join us for Christmas 
Jumper Day on Wednesday 
 18th December. Wear your 
    most dazzling, quirky, or 
 downright silly Christmas 
          jumper to school. 

We are nearly in December and the children in Key Stage 1 have been
practising for the nativity play. They have been learning about the story

of the birth of Jesus and looking at the gospels of Matthew and Luke. They
then wrote about the story themselves.

In RE, children in Year 3 and 4 have been learning about the concept of
The Trinity. They were looking at famous artistic interpretations of this

and then created their own.

We have been having a very artistic few weeks in Year 5 and 6. We have
painted our own versions of Mole and The Boy inspired by Charlie

Mackesey’s book and also finished our Ted Harrison inspired paintings:

Mrs Armitage contacted the author himself to show Lizzy’s version….and
he replied with clapping hands emojis! We were all very proud.

https://stpeterscofeprimaryschoolcoggeshall.org.uk/uniform

